Office of the Divisional forest officer
Forest division Sheopur (M.P.)

RECOMMENDATION

With the widening of the new National Highway number NH 552 extended, the

Goras-Shyampur road will strengthen the system of accessible traffic and% transportation

to the general & nearby public.

On this basis, | C.S. Chouhan, working as deputy conservatoriof forest and

Posted as Divisional Forest Officer Forest Division (T) Sheopur hereby rafcommend this

|
proposal of diversion of proposed forest area 52.164 hac. proposed dijerted area for

non forestry purpose under forest (conservation) Act 1980 in favour of Executive
engineer PWD National Highway Division, Gwalior (M.P.)

Place:- Sheopur
Date :- 09.12.2021
(C.S) Chouhan)
' (IFS)
Divisional Forest Officer
Division Sheopur (M.P.)
|



